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On July 31, 2019, students of Faculty of Medicine implemented a 

discussion on articles and recent updates of surgical site infection. The 

discussion was in the main hall of the campus, under the supervision of 

Faculty’s dean and the rest of the faculty staff. 

 

To further details please click the link: https://youtu.be/Rj3VxhvYDDY  

 

https://youtu.be/Rj3VxhvYDDY

